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Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

EtonX – KS4 

 

We are delighted to invite you and your child to participate in a new programme which we have 

subscribed to aimed at our most able students.  It is designed to support their GCSE studies, expand 

their thinking, and develop new skills for university and beyond.   

 

The launch of this programme will be held at 6pm on Wednesday, 15th November on Teams.  

We very much hope you are able to join us for this exciting launch.  A link will be shared with you via 

your school registered email. 

 

Should you require any further information regarding the programme, please contact Mrs Leftwich-

Lloyd, Assistant Headteacher (sleftwich-lloyd@etonecollege.co.uk). 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


